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Not only do I support continuing to fund these mobile health clinics, but I think that 

such support should be increased if the clinics prove to be effective and popular with 

the communities they are intended to serve. Providing better access to healthcare 

outside of hospital ERs has been shown to be a great idea both for achieving better 

health outcomes and saving public funds in the long term. And it is time for past 

injustices in health access to be redtessed in this and other ways. 


